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CTK News
CTK Easter Appeal
We have received numerous thank you messages
from all the charities that we supported in our recent
Easter Egg appeal. Our community came together
and donated over 600 eggs. Three hundred eggs
went to Demelza Children's Hospice, 100 were given
directly to children and families in need at a local
primary school. We also sent 100 eggs to the local
food bank, 100 eggs were donated through the St.
Vincent De Paul Society, and 100 eggs donated to
the Bring Be Sunshine event.

Thank you Deacon Javier Elderfield! 
We wanted to take this opportunity of thanking
Deacon Javier Elderfield for all the love, commitment
and support he has given to our community over the
past twenty-one year's. He has touched the hearts of
many staff and students and supported many of us
through joyful and sad times in our personal and
working life. He will be missed by our CTK
community. We will of course continue to work with
Javier as he takes up an exciting position at St
George's Cathedral.



Alumni News and Opportunities  

Exciting Prospectus Shoot
This month we have been busy shooting for our
2025/26 prospectus. Our dedicated team has been
hard at work, ensuring that we showcase the vibrant
spirit of our sixth form community. From case studies
to captivating snapshots of classroom adventures,
we're designing a prospectus that not only reflects
our values and achievements but also inspires
prospective students to join us.

Become a Foundation Governor or Local Board member at CTK

We invite you to consider taking on the impactful role of a Foundation Governor or Local Board
Member at Christ the King Sixth Forms.
As a graduate of our esteemed institution, your connection with the sixth form is invaluable, and
your unique perspective can contribute significantly to shaping the future of the next generation of
students.



Click here for more CTK news

Interested in pursuing a career
in teaching?
CTK are recruiting for a Trainee
Teacher of Science –
Chemistry, who will be training
with us at the Borromeo Hub, 
Interviews will be held on
Friday 10th May.
To find out more about the
vacancy click below

Read more»

Well done to Manuela!
Well done to CTK Emmanuel
Alumni Manuela, a Fine Artist
(A*), who graduated from Leeds
Met with a First Class degree
summer 2023. Her photo
shows the process of painting.

A beginner's guide to writing a
business plan
If you’re thinking about starting
a business, writing a plan is an
essential step to take...

Read more»

Place your story on the CTK
Alumni Wall
Get inspiration from former
learners who have gone on to
achieve brilliant things in their
education and their careers.

Read more»

Interested in pursuing a career
in teaching?
CTK are recruiting for a Trainee
Teacher of Health and Social
Care, who will be training with
us at the Borromeo Hub, 
Interviews will be held on
Friday 10th May.
To find out more about the
vacancy click below

Read more»

Interested in pursuing a career
in teaching?
CTK are recruiting for a Trainee
Teacher of Business, who will
be training with us at the
Borromeo Hub, 
Interviews will be held on
Friday 10th May.
To find out more about the
vacancy click below

Read more»

https://twitter.com/ctksfc
https://www.facebook.com/christthekingsfc/
https://www.instagram.com/christthekingsfc/
https://www.youtube.com/@christthekingsixthforms
https://www.ctk.ac.uk/alumni/news/
https://www.ctk.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Advert-JD-EM-Trainee-Teacher-of-Science-Chemistry-0424.pdf
https://www.ctk.ac.uk/alumni-news/a-beginners-guide-to-writing-a-business-plan/
https://www.ctk.ac.uk/alumni/alumni-wall/
https://www.ctk.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Advert-JD-EM-Advert-Trainee-Teacher-of-HSC-0424.pdf
https://www.ctk.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Advert-JD-Trainee-Teacher-of-Business-2-1.pdf

